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Question: (Senator Abetz) 

Senator ABETZ—…Minister, there was a [question on notice], reference CC18, Hansard 

page F&PA49, from the May hearings where I asked about an article in the Australian 

newspaper of 25 March 2009 in relation to whether or not you had met with Mr Evan 

Thornley… 

The question could have been interpreted as including what was discussed, so can I reframe 

that question and simply ask whether or not you met with Mr Thornley as reported in the 

paper, without traversing what may have been or may not have been discussed. 

[…] 

Senator Wong—…I would like to make the observation that I do not believe that this 

particular individual nor any company with which the individual is associated has received a 

grant from my department. I might be corrected on that. I certainly do not recall having 

signed off on such a grant. If that is the question, we can certainly take that on notice, and I 

suppose in that context it might be relevant as to whether I met with them... 

Answer:  

In reference to the article in The Australian of 25 March 2009, the answer is no. The records 

suggest that my office met with representatives from Better Place in September 2008. 


